Here is the latest from the Exhibition Committee:

The reception for the Artist’'s Choice Exhibition at Whites Fine Art Gallery was a huge success.
More than 200 visitors attended the reception. Two artworks have been sold. Darien Donner
sold her artwork titled “Dwelling” and Mike Pitzer sold his artwork titled “Grape Tootsie Pop.”
Congratulations to both artists! If you have not seen the exhibition in person you have until
Saturday, October 29. Tom Oldfield, Exhibition Chairman, thanks all of the participants and the
volunteers that helped make this exhibition a success.

You can view the exhibition online using
this link: https://issuu.com/pasadenasocietyofartists/docs/ace catalog oct 2
022. All other online exhibitions presented by PSA are also accessible at ISSUU.com.

The October Pop-up Gallery in Highland Park on October 8 and 9 had several visitors
Saturday night and again on Sunday afternoon. The next Pop-up Gallery event will be
Saturday, December 10, and Sunday, December 11. The Call for Entries will be sent out soon,
so look for it in your email box. Note there is no Pop-up Gallery scheduled for November. Art
Carrillo, the Pop-up Exhibition Chair, has worked hard to make these exhibitions successful.
Thanks, Art!

The Exhibition Committee is already working on the exhibition schedule and venue selection
for 2023. Current plans include four gallery and online exhibitions.

A special notice for the PSA members juried in during 2022: the first 2023 exhibition will be
the “New Members Showcase.” This will be online with a printed catalog. All 2022 new
members will be asked to submit high-resolution digital images of the artwork and statements
from their “New Member Screening” portfolio. There will be no entry fee for this exhibition. The
Exhibition Committee hopes that all new members from 2022 will participate.

That’s all for now.

Larry, Art and Tom



